DENVER AREA BROADCASTERS

STUDIOS AND OFFICES: 5800 WADSWORTH BLVD. « ARVADA, COLORADO *
Phone 421-1550

January 27, 1962

Maurice W. Nittler
1755 South Vallejo Street
Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We seem to be in the constant position of apologizing to each other about one
thing or the other. First, you apologized for taking so long to making a log of
the signal you obviously have heard. I really wonder, at times, why you don't
hear our signal with your radio turned off, you're so close to the transmitter.

Here I am apologizing for taking so long in confirming your recent report, Of
course, it was the complete and accurate report I would have expected from
you and this will confirm it in full.

You are one of the lucky ones. We have just gotten in these new letterheads
from the printer and this is one of the few DX confirmations to go out on them.,
I'm afraid that all others have been on rather plain, nearly drab, stationery.

Thanks a lot for taking the time to ask for a verification. Now, if I can just get
KDAB in the shape I like to see a station, I'll do some DX'ing of my own, I've
just finished writing Ray Edge for an application for membership in the National
Radio Club.

Don't forget my invitation to do some DX'ing using the KDAB tower for an
antenna some evening after sign-off.

Best wishes,

John P, Tucker
Chief Engineer
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